
 

 

Call Committee – Pastor Candidate Nomination Form 

You are invited to submit a name of a candidate you feel should be considered as our new 

Senior Pastor for Light of Christ.  

All recommendations must be received by January 7th, 2024. 

Please drop this form in the offering plate or email to Paul Ludwig at ludwigpd14@gmail.com. 

We will forward all recommendations to our synod staff for consideration. The synod staff will 

help us determine which candidates our call committee should interview. Thank you for your 

suggestions.  

-Light of Christ Call    

 Committee 

 

Please print clearly: 

Your name   _____________________________________________ 

Phone    _____________________________________________ 

Minister’s name _____________________________________________  

Current Congregation _____________________________________________ 

Address/City/State _____________________________________________ 

How do you know this minister? 

   _________________________________________________________________ 

   _________________________________________________________________ 

Why are you recommending this minister?        
    

_________________________________________________________________ 

   _________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________ 

   _________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


